
 

 

  



  



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Newsletter 29 September 2022 

A very happy and busy term of learning ends tomorrow with our children and 
teachers taking a well-earned holiday. Term 4 begins on Monday 17 October.  
 
Thank you to all of our parents, whanau who have been outstanding school 
supporters and helpers in so many ways over the term….sausage sizzlers, fundraisers, 
production helpers,  - netball, basketball, hockey, gymnastics – supporters, 
transporters, coaches and managers. 
 We are very fortunate to have such a supportive school community.  
Have a happy and safe 2 week break. 
 

Robin and the Sherwood Hoodies 
 

Tonight is the final sell-out performance of the senior production, 
Robin and the Sherwood Hoodies. 
We are extremely proud of our Senior School students who 
performed so fantastically this week whether on stage or behind 
the scenes.  We know that the confidence gained will assist them 
in the future, and hopefully the memories they each take will last 
them a lifetime. 

  
There cannot be a show without the support of our many helpers and supportive 
audience. We have had such amazing feedback. Thank you.    
A few special acknowledgements: 

• Meryl Marks who spent hours sewing/sourcing and fitting costumes, making sure 
they were perfect. The costumes are incredible. 

• Mr Steve Burr who donated his time, resources and expertise, printing a fantastic 
production programme for us. 

• Unichem Morrinsville for the donation of make-up for the show. 

• Our helpers who loaned costumes and props, painted backdrops, moved 
furniture. 

• Staff who went above and beyond to ensure the show’s success with their 
incredible support and contribution. 

 
We acknowledge the Kowhai Team. 
Congratulations to our Senior School children of 2022 who presented the outstanding 
production of Robin and the Sherwood Hoodies this week, and to Mrs. Jocelyn 
Mitchell for her many hours of planning, for her talent and hard work producing such 
an amazing show, fully supported by her engaged, and talented team, who helped 
make it happen. 
Well done everyone! 
 

 

Friday 30 September – School finishes for the Term 3 holidays at the normal time of 3pm 

Friday 30 September - Last Day Term 3 
 

Wednesday 19 October 
Livestock Day  
 

Monday 24 October 
Labour Day Holiday – School Closed 

Wednesday 26 October 
Home and School Meeting 
 

Thursday 27 October 
National Shake Out Drill 9.30am 
Livestock Group Day 
 

Friday 4 November 
Home and School Pizza Lunch 
 

Tuesday 14 November 
DSS Senior Middle Athletics 
 ( date to be confirmed) 
 

Tuesday 22 November 
Districts Athletics 
 

Wednesday 14 December 
Last Day Term 4 -School Closes at 12.30pm 
 

 

We have a new school app! 
Our new App from SchoolAppsNZ is available to download from Google Play or the APP Store. 

 

Our new School APP does not replace Hero. Hero is still a window into your child’s learning stories/progress and school 
financial statement.  
Teachers will still continue to use Hero to communicate directly with their classroom parents with classroom /child news. 

 

Our new School APP  pulls everything together with links to: 
▪ Hero, Facebook, our School Website, all in one place. 

With our new School APP you can: 

▪ Notify your child’s absences online.  
▪ Keep up with what is happening at school by receiving instant alerts and reminders. 
▪ Check the school calendar for upcoming events. 
▪ Access newsletters, school info, important links. 

 

Do your child’s records need 
updating? 

Moved house? 
Phone/cellphone numbers 

changed? 
Living arrangements changed? 
Emergency contacts changed? 

Medical details? 
Please let the School Office know 

07 8897780 or email 
office@davidst.school.nz 



 

  

Robin and the Sherwood Hoodies 
 



 



  

Room 19 Celebrating Queen Elizabeth  
Last week Room 19 had been talking about Queen Elizabeth and drew some amazing portraits which they wanted to share. 

Soccer / Hockey Fun Day 
We had an amazing day yesterday at the soccer/hockey fun day.  
 

The DSS students showed great sportsmanship and were amazing role models for our school. I was impressed with their honesty and 
determination during the games. Everyone gave it their best effort!  
A big thanks to the parents who came along to support the kids yesterday. The day flowed smoothly because of their help which meant 
the students could enjoy their day!  

LIVESTOCK GROUP DAY CUPS 
Livestock Day is the beginning of term 
4 and it is time to return any Livestock 

GROUP Day cups that your child 
received from last year. These can be 

dropped in to the school office.  
Thank you. 

 



  

Regional Gym Sport Competition Results 
Aerobics - 1st place 
Abby Goodall, Eesha Murti, Caitlin Rae, Paige Graham, Adelaide 
Rhodes, Daytona Dezpot, Stephanie Whyte, Kauri Broughton, 
Paige Wells, Mya Silvester, Sienna Lee 
 

Cheerleading - 2nd place 
Lucy Cryer, Renae Nicholls,  Maddie Hedley, Alice Maunder, Connie 
Bredenkamp, Mackenzie Dickson, Sofie Graham, Vienna Kennedy, 
Olivia Klinac, K.J Palmer-Scott, Shylah Norman, Addison Marshall 
 

HipHop - 3rd place 
Piper Goodin, Ethan Mackenzie, Aubree Avery, Eagan Esterhuzen, 
Sam Gaddes, Archie Brunton, Levi Davies, Liam Lopes,  
Kendal Maunder 

Renae Nicholls –  
1st place  in Twisters Women's Artistic Year 5-6 
1st place  in Trampoline Year 5-6 
 

Lucy Cryer – 3rd place  in Trampoline Twisters Year 5-6 
 

Maddie Hedley – 4th place in Twisters Women's Artistic Club 
 

Alyssa Smith – 3rd place in Flyer Women's Artistic Club  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

 

HOME AND SCHOOL 
 

Next Term Fundraisers: 
- Awapanui Nursery Online Fundraiser (October 
17-26) 
- Pizza Day – 04 November 

 

FLAXSEED

COMMUNICATING WITH OUR 
SCHOOL COMMUNITY

Keeping our school families informed about
their child's progress.
Access to your child's learning stories,
assessments, school financial account.

SCHOOL APP

HERO 

Up to date important information shared with
our school community. 
Linking everything together.
Notify your children's absences online
access newsletters, school info, important
links, get important notifications.

Register and pay for trips, sports events,
Production tickets and more using credit/debit
cards / internet banking.
Find the School Shop on our school website.

SCHOOL SHOP 

WEBSITE: WWW.DAVIDST.SCHOOL.NZ  

Search for David Street School on
Facebook and like our page.


